
September 9, 2025 

At the Senior Advisory Council meeting on September 8, 2025, the council 

voted to make small change to the Senior Center Participation Eligibility 

policy. A sentence will be added under #2 procedure that states guests under 

50 will need prior permission from senior center staff. This statement was 

included as members were bringing in guests without prior permission and 

some classes were at capacity and seniors were turned away. (yoga, line 

dancing) 

Please feel free to call me at 248-698-2394 to discuss the items above or to 

schedule a meeting with myself or with the Senior Advisory Council. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Gordinear- Director 



DUBLIN COMMUNITY SENIOR CENTER- WHITE LAKE 
POLICIES AND PROCEDURES 

SUBJECT: Senior Center Participation Eligibility 

POLICY: Dublin Community Senior Center does not discriminate participation of adults age 50 and older. 
Participants of the Dublin Community Senior Center activities shall demonstrate by their behavior and action: 
responsibility, courtesy, and self-sufficiency. 

PROCEDURE: 

All participants and guests of the Dublin Community Senior Center shall adhere to the following "Participation 
Eligibility Guidelines" 

1. Seniors are defined as adults age 50 and older 

2. Guests may attend with a senior age 50 and older- with prior permission from senior center staff (no guests 

under the age of 18) 

3. Must be able to function and paiiicipate independently 

4. Must be able to provide own personal care and needs 

5- Must present themselves in a clean and sanitary manner 

6. Must be able to get along with other participants and staff 

7. Must not be verbally abusive 

8. Must not demonstrate physical aggression or exhibit socially unacceptable behavior 

9. Must be ambulatory or provide own mobility assistance 

10. Must not demonstrate wandering behavior 

11. Must complete a paiiicipation form ( emergency contacts/medication list) and update it yearly 
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